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The regular business meeting of the Faculty Senate was held on Tuesday, February 9, 2021, at 3:30 p.m., via Zoom. The Senate President was in the chair and the Secretary was present. The minutes of the last meeting were approved as written.
SU President Charles Wight made announcements and answered questions.
Provost Karen Olmstead made announcements and answered questions.
The Senate President made announcements and answered questions.
The ad hoc committee appointed to consider adding PHIL to General Education Group 1B reported and recommended against the addition. April Logan moved that “PHIL courses may be categorized as General Education 1B.” Because the Bylaws prescribe that a majority of those Senators present must vote in the affirmative to pass a motion, and since there were 18 Senators present (a majority of which is 10), the motion was lost with a vote of 9 for and 7 against.
The General Education Steering Committee reported that they are working on scheduling full-faculty meetings to discuss the proposed model.
The meeting adjourned at 5:00 p.m.
Jennifer Martin, Secretary
